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and each should support the USG mission of graduating more students. Act on opportunities to reduce 
or eliminate a fee. Institutions are to review the level of services and activities funded through fees as 
well as the sustainability of the budget that supports them. Enrollment realities must be considered 
when determining the level of services a fee can provide. Those programs that provide the greatest 
support to student outcomes should be prioritized. 

The System Office and the Board of Regents will continue to examine all fee requests for the upcoming 
year. Detailed instructions and templates will be provided by the Office of Fiscal Affairs under 
separate cover. All templates and supporting documentation must be submitted by the established 
due date. 

Thank you for your continued leadership as we create a more educated Georgia at an affordable price. 

Sincere! , 

Steve Wrigley 

cc: Teresa Maccartney, Executive Vice Chancellor for Administration 
Tristan Denley, Executive Vice Chancellor and Chief Academic Officer 
Tracey Cook, Executive Vice Chancellor for Strategy and Fiscal Affairs 
USG Chief Academic Officers 
USG Chief Business Officers 
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